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The last Monday of every month is Teen Movie Night at the Paterson Free Public Library, so for October we jazzed up this tradition in order to incorporate an unofficial Halloween Party. Our monthly Teen programming theme was "fairy tales," so fittingly we watched Tim Burton's "Alice in Wonderland" & hosted a "Teen Mad Hatter Costume Tea Party & Movie Night."
 
27 teens showed up for this event. Costumes were technically required, but anyone who didn't dress up was able to get his/her face painted last-minute at the event, thanks to a creative volunteer. Teens were asked to dress up as a character or just wear silly accessories. Pictures of some of the teens are attached here.
 
After we watched the movie, ate muffins, & drank iced tea, 3 librarians joined the fun to judge a costume contest. Our "Mad Hatter" (boys' category winner) & "White Queen" (girls' category winner) walked away with coupon books filled with library deals, such as "50% off your fine," & "2-week DVD rental."
 
As a door prize, all teens got to keep the inflatable flamingos at their tea party place settings. The party as a whole was a big hit, & we may continue this is an annual tradition!
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Michelle Petrasek, Paterson Free Public Library
On October 29, I hosted a Humans Vs Zombies lockdown at Mount Laurel Library. We had 72 teens attend. The teens were divided into two groups: humans, who were armed with Nerf guns and sock grenades, and zombies, who had to try and eat the humans (by pulling a flag, just like flag football) before they accomplished a mission. It was a lot of fun, and we’ll definitely be hosting it again in the future. The program was BYO Nerf and socks, so the only cost was staff time.  
 I just found out that I was chosen as an ALA emerging leader for 2011, and YALSA will be sponsoring me, which is completely awesome. I’m really excited, and I’m sure my involvement with the YA Section was a big factor in my selection, so thanks to my fellow section members for their support.
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Samantha Marker, Mount Laurel Public Library
We had our third annual Scary Story Fest for teens and kids in the cemetery behind our library this year (instead of inside like we have before) and we had a great time.  We had 17 attendees and when the library staff finished reading our scary stories, five of the audience members were so enthusiastic they wanted to read some out loud too!  I even had an 8th grade girl who wrote a story just to read at our event.  I will try to get pictures from the children's librarian for the wiki.

Camille Thompson, New Brunswick Free Public Library

